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As 2024 draws to a close, the Institute of Customs and Freight Forwarding (ICFF) is proud to reflect on a year of tremendous 

growth, collaboration, and success. This year marked a significant milestone for our industry as we continued to set high 

standards through the awarding of professional designations. These designations not only recognize the expertise and dedication 

of individuals within the freight forwarding and customs sector but also elevate the professionalism and credibility of our industry 

as a whole.
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We are delighted to congratulate the following individuals for achieving their professional designations in 2024:

Certified Customs Specialist
• Marius Volschenk 

• Moegamat Kamaldien 

Certified Senior Customs Operator
• Junaid Dirks 

• Abu Baker Blanchard

Certified Customs Operator
• Machaba Senamela 

• Peter Tshetshema 

• Ashley Pretorius 

• Pelesi Disoloane 

• Mbali Khoza 

• David Mokoena 

• Nkosithethile Dada 

• Lacean Freddy 

• Mark Samuels 

• Sivamani Abdoola 

• Ronny Matabane 

• Matome Thako 

• Professor Makhalemele 

• Kgalalelo Macomo 

• Johannes Vermeulen 

• Phuti Maringa 

• Gerald Banda 

• Prudence Mkhonto 

• Makoma Selotole 

• Nthabiseng Molekane 

• Andrew Sebili

• Clayton Bresendale

• Goodwill Mjiyakho

• Johannes Makwakwa 

• Katlego Mosome 

• Konanani Rambau 

• Nicholas Chuna 

• Sibongile Sibiya 

Your achievements and commitment in the industry have set a benchmark of excellence and serve as an inspiration to 
others in the field.

Celebrating 2024 Achievements
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Honouring Our 
Honorary Members
The ICFF would also like to recognize and honour the 

following individuals as honourary members for their 

outstanding contributions to our industry:

• Maria Du Preez

• Juliette Fourie

• Juanita Maree

• Devlyn Naidoo

Your vision, dedication, and leadership have left an 
indelible mark on the freight forwarding & customs 
community, and we are deeply grateful for your 
support.

Looking Ahead 
to 2025
As we celebrate this year’s successes, we also look 

forward to an even brighter 2025. We encourage all our 

members, designation holders, stakeholders, and 

board members to make it their goal to achieve their 

professional designations in the coming year. 

Together, we can continue to uphold the highest 

standards of excellence and innovation in our industry.

Wishing You a Joyful 
Festive Season

The ICFF team extends its warmest wishes to all our 
members and partners for a happy festive season 
and a prosperous new year. May 2025 bring new 
opportunities, growth, and success to you and your 
organizations.

Thank you for being a part of the ICFF journey. Let us 
continue to shape the future of the freight forwarding 
and customs industry together!

For more information about ICFF professional designations or to begin your journey toward achieving one, 

please go to our website: https://icff.co.za/


